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Dear Parent / Carer,            30th June 2023 

 

In account of a number of children from Hexthorpe Primary attending the Year 6 Residential Trip and therefore missing 

the first two Y6 Transition Days at Astrea Academy Woodfields, we have arranged a further day of transition to take 

place on Wednesday 5th July 8:30am – 3pm. This additional, full day of transition, is essential if students are to make 

the smoothest possible start to their time at secondary school. 

In line with the information provided and itinerary for the 1st Induction Day on Tuesday 11th July, on the morning of 

Wednesday 5th July Y6 scholars should arrive at the academy’s Main Entrance (nearest to Main Reception on Weston 

Road) at 8:30am prompt, where they will be welcomed by staff. Furthermore, we ask that you support on this day by 

ensuring they come to the academy prepared in their current school uniform and bring with them a pencil case and a 

bottle of water. Again, on this day Astrea Academy Woodfields will provide all scholars with a meal at lunch completely 

free of charge. If your child has any special dietary requirements or allergy and you are yet to inform us, please ensure 

you email office@astreawoodfields.org or contact the academy using the phone number above.  

As you may already be aware, our respective Curriculum Leaders of Maths, PE and Science have been into Hexthorpe 

Primary over the last two weeks to deliver taster lessons and begin the process of getting to know the Y6 scholars who 

have been allocated a place at Astrea Academy Woodfields for September 2023. These visits have been very well 

received by staff and scholars alike and we now very much look forward to welcoming the Y6 scholars from Hexthorpe 

Primary into our academy.  

If you have any questions regarding this additional day of transition, please don’t hesitate to contact the academy and 

ask for me personally.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mr L Sadler 
Assistant Principal  
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